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RoadWatch Update for the Week of Sunday, November 3, 2024 

 
MANATEE  
 
SR 70 from Bourneside Boulevard to Waterbury Road, Bradenton: Construction 
project: This project includes widening SR 70 from Bourneside Boulevard to Waterbury 
Road from a two-lane undivided roadway to a four-lane divided roadway, Safety features 
will include roundabouts to be constructed at 197th Street East/Lindrick Lane, 213th 
Street East, 225th Street East/Panther Ridge Trail and County Road 675/Waterbury 
Road. The project will also include the installation of a new drainage system, new curb 
and gutter, construction of 10-foot shared-use paths and 5-foot paved shoulders on both 
sides of the roadway, street lighting throughout the project and landscaping inside the 
roundabouts. 
 
The contractor will be working on clearing existing trees and vegetation in the future pond 
area, between Lindrick Lane and 213th Street E. on the north side of SR 70, and clearing 
existing vegetation from the roadway to the right of way along SR 70 from Lindrick Lane 
and 225th Street E. on the south side of SR 70. Crews will install perimeter erosion control 
devices throughout the project; this work will be off the roadway along the project limits. 
Work will occur Monday through Saturday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Please use caution and 
be aware of workers and flaggers in the area. 
 
Notice: The Contractor will have permitted prescribed burns of cleared vegetation and 
trees in the future pond area, between Lindrick Lane and 213th Street E. on the north 
side of SR 70. This burning has been coordinated with local Florida Forest Service and 
will only occur during allowed daytime hours. Burns are regulated on a day-by-day basis 
and consider changes in weather. 
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